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Dear Director, 
 
I am so disturbed of the Greyhound industry's lack of regulation. Greyhound's are intelligent and 
gentle beings and are suffering at the hands of gamblers and bookies looking to make easy 
money out of animal racing. In light of recent evidence showing drugging and worse of these 
beautiful creatures, I demand tough regulation, ensuring that the greyhounds can enjoy a quality 
of life. I consider Australia a liberal country in terms of animal treatment - let's stop this!! If more 
resource is needed, I am prepared to help push to stop this. Regards, Rebecca Randall 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Randall 
 


